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LRB Number 17-2305/1 

Description 

Fiscal Estimate Narratives 

OHS 11/22/2017 

llntroduction Number SB-549 I Estimate Type Original 

dispatcher assisted bystander cardiopulmonary resuscitation and making an appropriation 

Assumptions Used in Arriving at Fiscal Estimate 

Under current statute, an emergency phone system public safety answering point is not required to 
provide, or be certified to provide, assistance beyond transmitting requests for law enforcement, firefighting 
and emergency medical and ambulance services to the public safety agencies providing such services. 
Under this bill, public safety answering points must provide telephonic assistance on administering 
cardiopulmonary resuscitation (CPR), either through a certified dispatcher or dedicated service. 

Under this bill, the Department of Military Affairs is required to determine an appropriate continuing 
education for CPR certified dispatchers. As the Department of Health Services has no role in coordinating, 
evaluating, or documenting this education, no fiscal effect is expected for the Department of Health 
Services or on county human services agencies or local health departments. 

Long-Range Fiscal Implications 


